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Forward-Looking Statements 

 

This communication includes forward-looking statements within the meaning of the Private Securities 

Litigation Reform Act of 1995 that are subject to risks, uncertainties and other factors, including risks and 

uncertainties related to this voluntary recall and any future recalls of Veklury and any potential adverse 

events related to the recall(s). These and other risks, uncertainties and factors are described in detail in 

Gilead’s Quarterly Report on Form 10-Q for the quarter ended September 30, 2021, as filed with the U.S. 

Securities and Exchange Commission. These risks, uncertainties and other factors could cause actual results 

to differ materially from those referred to in the forward-looking statements. All statements other than 

statements of historical fact are statements that could be deemed forward-looking statements. The reader is 

cautioned that any such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and is 

cautioned not to place undue reliance on these forward-looking statements. All forward-looking statements 

are based on information currently available to Gilead, and Gilead assumes no obligation and disclaims any 

intent to update any such forward-looking statements. 

 


